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Happy July! 
 
Summer is in full swing.  I hope everyone is enjoying this boating season. 
 
Thanks to Buz and Claire for hosting the Bee event on June 24.  Everyone had a great time. 
 
We have a raft up at Billie’s Point this Saturday, July 15.  Hot Dogs will be provided.  Bring your own drinks 
and something to share.  The Adams and Deans are hosting this event.  Hope to see you all there. 
 
We will repeat this same event August 19.  Same song, same verse. 
 
September 16 is the painting party, hosted by Linda Wood, at the La Playa restaurant in Homestead Bay front 
Marina.  Should be great fun.  Lunch there on your own before class. 
 
Next meeting is August 7.  See you all at the Capri.  Please respond promptly to Linda’s  
E-mail.  This count is very important. 
 
Smooth Waters 
 
Sharon Roesch 
Commodore   
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June Meeting Minutes: 
 
 
Meeting called to order by Cmdr. Sharon at 7:30 p.m.  First order of business to accept the minutes from last 
month's meeting as appeared in the newsletter. 
 
Treasurer's report:  Beginning balance $4,122.47, ending balance $4,217.47.  Full report elsewhere in 
newsletter. 
 
Sunshine:  Everyone well and happy 47th anniversary to Mario and Sonia. 
 
Membership:  Buz reports that he gave two membership applications to potential new members at the marina 
social but no responses yet.  No change in membership. 
 
Newsletter:  no change.... Linda Wood said everyone got back to her on attendance for the meeting. 
 
FYI:  Dora will no longer be our waitress as her duties in the main restaurant have increased. 
 
Chip read the letter sent to Shake-a-Leg with our donation.... $500.00 from the club.... $1,100.55 including 
personal donations.  Thanks to Teresa for suggesting this organization. 
 
Thank you to Mario and Sonia for a lovely party at their home.... we danced.... ate.... and gambled. 
 
Pat and Annie Kokenge let us know they are going to the Bahamas on June 16th and invited anyone interested 
to join them. 
 
June 24th scheduled for the "BEE" outing.... e-mail details before event. 
 
No meeting in July, however, a raft-up is planned for the third Saturday...July 15...another raft-up on the third 
Saturday in August...the 19th. 
 
September 16th.... LaPlaya Restaurant at 1:00 p.m. for the painting party.  Cost is $15.00 per person for 
members and $30.00 for guests.  We are expecting 17-18 people and should all leave with a 16 by 20 landscape 
picture. 
FYI:  Chip and Claudia are also celebrating their 48th anniversary this month. 
 
50/50 of $35.00 won by Bill Zinn. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, Claire Strandhagen, secretary 
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TREASURER'S REPORT 

HOMESTEAD BAYFRONT YACHT CLUB 

        

        

BEGINNING BALANCE May 1, 2017    $4,122.47   

        

INCOME :         

        

 50/50   25.00    

        

 Event   70.00    

        

        

 Total   95.00    

        

        

EXPENSES :    0.00    

        

        

 Total   $0.00     

        

        

ENDING BALANCE May 31, 2017     $4,217.47   

        

Event Cost to Club    0    

        

        

SUBMITTED BY        

        

Claudia Casanave         

Treasurer        

 
 
 
Hope everyone is having a nice summer. Just back from a cool few weeks in Michigan.  
Hope to see everyone at raft up Saturday. Thanks to Sandy and Karen for pictures below and also on the 
website from  “Bees Trip”. 
 
Larry Roesch 
Editor 
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